Debra Thompson

From:

Glorianne Wollen

Sent:

Thursday, May 12, 2022 10:00 AM

To:

Debra Thompson

Subject:

Childcare Task Force

Good morning Debbie and Assembly,

I would like to be considered for a position on the Childcare Task Force as a representative of PEDC. As a parent of young children and a Borough supervisor I have great interest in helping with the ongoing community discussion on issues related to childcare in Petersburg.

Thanks for the opportunity.

Glo Wollen

Glorianne Wollen, Harbormaster Petersburg Borough Port and Harbor Dept.

PO Box 329

Petersburg, AK 99833 Phone: 907-772-4688 Fax: 907-772-4687

Email: gwollen@petersburgak.gov

